
I support the removal of Medicare funding for sex-selection abortions based on the following: 

1.  It is the duty of legislators to ensure all children (regardless of gender) is afforded with the 

basic human rights of life. 

2. The law should be protecting our most vulnerable – the unborn! 

3. The government should be reducing abortion instead of contributing to the increase of this 

terrible action. 

4. Choosing to abort an unborn child based solely upon its gender should not be classed as a 

medical procedure and Medicare funding should be strictly limited to health procedures and 

not upon an individual’s decision based on their personal preference. 

I am saddened and disappointed that as a taxpayer I would be indirectly contributing to this atrocity.  


